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my dear Mr. Attorney General* 

As you undoLbtedly are aware, the Department 
recently terminated the servioes of eleven employees 
under the provisions of the MoCarran Rider. At the 

time of their termination the names of these individu-

als mare given to a representative of the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation. 

For your information and for whatever action you 
may oonsider necessary, the names of these individuals 
are listed below: 

Weisberg, Harold 

Our files on these individuals are, of course, 
available for your use *hould you with to have them. 

Sincerely yours, 

For the Secretary of State: 

(signed) John E. Peurifoy 
John E. Peurifoy 

Assistant Secretary 

The Honorable 
Tom C. Clark, 

Attorney General 
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